
 
 

Working in Partnership with 

      
 

EXCEEDING EXPECTATIONS 
The Khalsa Academy Wolvrhampton 

KVI – Khalsa Sixth 

Millfields Road, Wolverhampton, WV4 6JP 

T:01902 925 390  E:info@tkaw.org  

W:www.tkaw.org 

Principal: Mrs Anita Kaur Notta 

 

 

 

04 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to update you with information regarding the forthcoming Year 11 Mock Exams which are due to take 
place between Monday 15th November 2021 continue until Friday 26th November 2021. 
 
During this period if your child is not in an exam then they must attend their normal lessons. Your child has already 
been given a copy of this mock exam timetable. 
 
Please make sure your child is aware of the importance of these exams. They are essential practice for the actual 
GCSE exams this summer. The results of these examinations will also allow teachers to gain a real understanding of 
where students are performing currently in relation to their GCSE target grades. We appreciate you working with us 
in ensuring your son or daughter understands the importance of these exams and the high level of commitment 
required throughout this period. 
 
During the mock exams please try to avoid taking your child out of school due to routine medical or other 
appointments wherever possible. Also, please try to avoid time off school due to sickness unless your child is really 
quite ill.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish your child every success in the exams. If you have any questions about 

these mock exams please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr M. Mirza 

Vice Principal 
The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton 


